
 

 

 

 

 

November 26, 2021 

 
TRAFFIC SAFETY 

We’ve had several rainy mornings recently, and we’ve noticed that drop-off 
lane traffic increases significantly on those days.  Traffic does slow down when 
there is increased demand, so please remember to leave yourselves extra time 
to get to school.  We have had reports that some drivers in front of the school 
have been on cell phones as they go by.  We hope that all our parents will be 

sure to put the phones away when they are driving.  Also, please pay careful attention to students 
using the crosswalk on Blanshard Drive to avoid close calls or accidents. We are pleased to report that 
traffic flow in the drop-off lane continues to go well.  Thank you so much for your support and care! 
 
SPUL’U’KWUKS VIRTUAL HOLIDAY CELEBRATION 
We are getting excited about our virtual celebration that will be 
held next Wednesday, December 1st from 6:30-7:30pm on Zoom.  
We have attached an invitation with login information and a list of 
items for you to have on hand before the celebration begins.  The 
event will be held in English and translated in Chinese, so it will be 
accessible to more families.  Invite your close family members to 
join you in the songs and activities and cross your fingers for your 
chance to win one of the PAC poster prizes, one of four Pokémon 
box sets (kindly donated by a Spul’u’kwuks family), and the “Guess 
How Many?” prize that we will introduce at school next week.  We 
hope you can join us for the fun! 
 

 
SCHOOL PHOTOS ONLINE 
This is a reminder that if you wish to purchase school photos of your child, that orders 
are now completed online.  Directions are on the QR code proof that was sent home 
with your child.  If you have lost your QR code, you can email spulukwuks@sd38.bc.ca to 

request your unique alpha-numeric access code. 
 
STUDENT ILLNESS 
This is another reminder that students should not be sent to school if they have any 
symptoms of illness.  We have continued to send students home after they arrive 
at school not feeling well.  Each family is expected to complete the Mandatory Daily 
Health Check (attached) and keep children at home if they are ill.  Even if you know 
that your child’s illness is not Covid-related, they still must stay at home until they 
are better.  Thank you for helping to keep our community healthy! 
 
 

PAC HOT LUNCH 
The next hot lunch is on Monday, Nov 29th.  Please remember to pack eating 
utensils for your child if you ordered a hot lunch for them! We’d like to reduce 
plastic utensil waste as much as possible. 
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